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NOTIFICATION: Delay in Publication of DSB
PROD ISIN File Download for 3rd of January 2025

Audience: All PROD DSB ISIN FDL Users

Summary:

The purpose of this notification is to inform PROD users that the publication of DSB PROD
ISIN File Download for 3rd of January has been delayed due to a technical issue.

List of affected file/s are as follows:

We would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by this delay. Please note that the
ETA for resolution is within 1 hour.

UPI File Download is not affected and has been generated for the 3rd of January.

Please contact the DSB Technical Support Team via email at
if you have any questions in relation to this notification.

Kind Regards,
DSB Technical Support Team
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